
 

    

 

FOI_1113_2022-23 – FOI Request Concerning – NEPTS and Taxi 
Procurement 
 

Please be advised that Solent NHS Trust is a Community and Mental Health Trust and 
therefore does not have any contracts with regards to your request 

  

1. Does your organisation procure Secure Non-Emergency Patient Transport (NEPTS) 
contracts and if not which organisation does procure Secure NEPTS on behalf of 
your organisation? 
 

2. What date is/was your current NEPTS contract due to end (outside of any available 
extension periods)) and what extension periods are available? 

 
3. For how many years was the NEPTS contracts awarded? 
 
4. Which organisation was awarded the NEPTS contract? 
 
5. What was the total value of the awarded NEPTS contract excluding any extension 

periods? 
 
6. What was the additional spend on NEPTS over and above the awarded contracted 

value for the Year to December 31st, 2022? Please confirm the split by provider 
 
7. Does your organisation have contracts with taxi companies that are longer than 6 

months and if so please provide names of these taxi companies? 
 
8. Does your organisation use taxis to transport NEPTS patients? 
 
9. What has been, both in terms of numbers and %, the two largest KPI failure(s) of the 

NEPTS contract for the year to December 31st, 2022? 
 


